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       10th September 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
Parents’ evening – Year 3 to Year 6 – Wednesday 18th September from 3.20-4.00pm
We have changed the format for the first parents’ evening of the year.  

Each class teacher will hold a session for all parents collectively, at which information will be shared regarding classroom routines, homework, areas of study for the forthcoming year and new policies for PSHE and Relationship Education.
After the session, there will be an opportunity for you to look at your child’s books to see how well they have settled into their new class.
The session will start promptly at 3.20pm and last until 4.00pm.
Seating in the classroom is limited, therefore, any Firthmoor children having to wait for parents attending the meeting, may wait in the Main Hall where they will be supervised by school staff until the sessions have finished.  

PLEASE COLLECT YOUR CHILD AS NORMAL FROM THE FRONT OF SCHOOL AT 3.05PM, THEN COME THROUGH THE MAIN ENTRANCE TO DROP OFF YOUR CHILD AT THE HALL, BEFORE GOING TO THE RELEVANT CLASS FOR THE INFORMATION SESSION.  AFTER THE SESSION, PLEASE GO BACK TO THE HALL TO COLLECT YOUR CHILD AS THEY WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO LEAVE SCHOOL UNACCOMPANIED ONCE INSIDE.
Yours faithfully
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A Dixon

Headteacher
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Firthmoor Primary School is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee.
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Registered in England and Wales with company number 8027879. Registered office as above. 

